
Eastern Pennsylvania Regional Spring Line Officers Meeting 
 

 
 

April 18, 2009 
Blue Mountain Ski Area- Main Lodge 

Central Section 
 
 

Open refreshments during meeting - we will be taking a short break as needed. 
This is our spring officer’s meeting, we will cover a lot.  This will not be an 

advisory report meeting.  Please plan on spending the full day with us.  
Lunch will be provided. 

 

OUR AGENDA & of course the agenda is subject to changes 
 

Registration 7:45 - 8:30 AM 
 

8:30 - 9:25 AM 
Section Chiefs and Patrol Director’s Mini Sessions 

Staff and guests are invited to sit in these sessions 
 

EMS Coordinators work meeting 8:30 – 9:25 AM 
OEC Committee work meeting 8:30 – 9:25 AM 

 
Section Chiefs reporting on their Patrol Director’s meeting 

 
Southwest –Robert Bernatos 

Central – John Stinsmen 
Pocono – Susan Ballek 

Northern – Robert Morgan 
 

Regional meeting 10:15 AM  
Welcome and opening remarks 

Introduction of guests & attendees 
 

Secretary Report  Joanne Policelli 
 

Ski Roundtop’s “Gold Watch Program” 
Dave ‘Rob’ Sonner 

 
The Future of EMS in Pennsylvania 

Joseph Schmider, Director- Pennsylvania Emergency Medical Services 
 



2008 – 2009 EPA Awards Presentation 
Gerit Lewisch, Dick Bensel, Steve Buzzard 

 
Lunch 

 
Division & Regional Elections 2009 – 2010 

Bob Davies 
Division Director 2011-2013 
Region Director 2010-212 

Central Section Chief 2010 - 2012 
Pocono Section Chief 2010 – 2012 

 
• National- Division, Region  

Gerit Lewisch 
Updates 

 
• Awards 

Steve Buzzard 
 

• OEC 
Dennis Zercher 

 
• 2009-10 Draft Event Calendar 

Jack Peck 
 

• Budget and Financial Matters – Gerit Lewisch, Jack Bogdon 
 

Open discussions - Line Officers & Attendees 
 

Adjournment – Have a safe trip home 
 
 

Thank you for attending today  
 

Again we thank Blue Mountain Ski Resort for being our 
host 
 

Sunday November 15th, 2009 Fall Meeting  
Bear Creek Mountain Resort 

Please mark your calendar now. 
 

We have started our REGIONIAL 2009 – 2010 EVENT CALENDAR  
  If you want to host an event, let us know today 

 
WWW.NSPEPA.ORG has the latest information.  

It is there for your use – let’s promote “grass roots news” at the section and 
patrol levels. 

 
 

Deadline for the Fall 2009 EPA REGIONAL Newsletter is June 1/2009 
Please submit articles to Linda Doell email: lddoell@verizon.net 


